WILLIAM G. BOYD, PH. D.
ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE SCHOOL OF MEDICINE SO E. CONCORD STREET SOSTON, MASS.

August 24, 1945

Dr. R.A. Fisher Department of Genetics The University Cambridge, England

Dear Dr. Fisher.

Enclosed you will find some comments I have made on proposals for naming human genes made by Snyder and by Wiener. If you have any remarks to make about them, it might be a good idea to send a carbon to Dr. Lawrence H. Snyder, Dept. of Zoo"logy and Entomology, Chio State University, Columbus 10. Ohio, who is chairman of the U. S. Committee on Nomenclature for Human Genes.

Sincerely,

William C. Boyd B

William C. Boyd

WCB/jb